Save the Dates
Creating Connections to Shining Stars
Virginia’s Collaborative Early Childhood Birth to Five Conference

Creating Connections to Shining Stars is a collaborative effort between Virginia's Part C, Early Intervention and Part B, Preschool Special Education programs. The conference will focus on promoting and supporting the implementation of evidence-based practices in inclusive settings for infants, toddlers, and young children, both with and without disabilities.

Dates: July 17-19, 2019
Place: The Hotel Roanoke

Registration will open 2/1/2019.

Sponsored by:
· VCU, School of Education, Partnership for People with Disabilities
· DBHDS, Virginia Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Services
· Infant & Toddler Connection of Virginia
· Integrated Training Collaborative
· [bookmark: _GoBack]VDOE’s TTACs
· Virginia Department of Education 

